
 

 

Point Yacht Club 
  3 Maritime Place 

  Victoria Embankment 

  Durban 

  4000 
     

Dear Fellow Sailors, 

Point Yacht Club, together with the Mediterranean Shipping Company, has made a difficult but 
necessary decision regarding the MSC WEEK 2021 regatta.  
 
The MSC WEEK 2021 regatta will be postponed to 10-12 September 2021. With our nation going back to 
a Level 4 lockdown and Covid cases on the rise, it is quite simply the most responsible thing to do.  

Entries will still be open and can be submitted via the RevSport portal here.   

The submission date in order to qualify for the free shirts – especially designed with the MSC Week 2021 
logo – has been moved to 10 August 2021.  

The MSC Organising Committee will hold a number of races to cover for the races that would have taken 
place as well as in preparation for the upcoming MSC Week Regatta. This will take place over the next 
few weekends. See further notices on the WhatsApp groups and Facebook pages.  

The Commodore’s Cup will still take place as scheduled on Sunday, 11 July 2021 from 14h30.  

 A provisional programme for the re-scheduled MSC Week 2021 will be released closer to the time.  

For more information, contact Gill on gillcam@telkomsa.net or Shaneé on sport@pyc.co.za. 

 

 

- MSC Organising Committee 

https://www.revolutionise.com.au/pointyc/events/105326/
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